


BEFORE THE FLLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

Request for confidentiality of information in ) Docket No. 20250046-GU
forecasted earnings surveillance report, by ) Filed: July 7, 2025
Florida Public Utilities Company.

FLORIDA PUBLIC UTILITIES COMPANY’S NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF
REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION FOR INFORMATION IN
FORECASTED EARNINGS SURVEILLANCE REPORT

Florida Public Utilities Company (natural gas) (“FPUC” or “Company”) by and through
its undersigned counsel, hereby respectfully withdraws its Request for Confidential
Classification for information contained in its Forecasted Earnings Surveillance Report,
submitted in accordance with Rule 25-7.1353, Florida Administrative Code, filed on March 18,

2025.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED this 7th day of July, 2025.
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Beth Keating @vﬁ%
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A.

215 South Monroe St., Suite 601
Tallahassee, FL 32301
(850) 521-1706







